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Travel Advice: Stop work action to impact Busways school bus services on the 

Central Coast on Monday 29 August 
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

The school has been advised that on Monday 29 August 2016, a number of Busways drivers in the Western 

Sydney and Central Coast region will stop work for four hours from 5am-9am as a result of ongoing negotiations 

with the Transport Workers Union (TWU) over new enterprise agreements. To complicate matters, the stop work 

action may not be taken by all union members, meaning that some services will operate and some will not. 

 

Red Bus services will not be affected. 

 

There will be disruptions to school and route services during the stoppage. Unfortunately, Busways are unable to 

advise the school of which services will be operating.  

 

Morning school services will be affected and we have received advice from Busways that parents need to make 

alternative transport arrangements for their children to travel to school on Monday morning. All bus services will 

be as normal from Monday afternoon. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Andrew Backhouse 
Principal 
 

25 August 2016 
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